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Tēnā koe  

Official Information Act request: Single protection orders 

Thank you for your email of 1 August 2022, following up on our 8 July 2022 response to 

your previous request (ref: OIA 96392). Our previous response provided you with the total 

number of respondents with two or more granted protection orders made against them, by 

gender and number of protection orders, between 2004 and 2021.  

Under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) you have now asked  for: 

the number for how many people had a single protection order in the same timeframe 

described in the attached response 

In response to your request, please see Table 1 attached. Table 1 provides the total 

number of respondents with a single protection order granted against them, by gender, 

between 2004                            and 2021. 

If you require further information, please contact Joe Locke, Media Manager on 021 636 

416, or email media@justice.govt.nz. 

If you are not satisfied with my response, you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman 

under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at 

info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Nāku, noa nā 

Jacquelyn Shannon 

Group Manager, Courts and Tribunals Regional Service Delivery

22 August 2022

Section (9) (2) (a)

Section (9) (2) (a)

Section (9) (2) (a)

Section (9) (2) (a






